Hanson, Kim

From: Ungerank, Ralph

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 11:08 AM

To: Deardoff, Amy

Subject: FW: Permit No 4908-WR-1

Attachments: ADH Deer Haven.pdf; 20111031082638.pdf; Deer Haven ADH Renewal Request.pdf

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@agquatechsys.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 10:09 AM

To: Ungerank, Ralph

Subject: FW: Permit No 4908-WR-1

Colby

I am trying to find out if there is anything further your department needs to complete the transfer and renewal for the
new owner on this. | know they have to post the financial assurance which will be no problem since the new entity that
owns the system is a bank. | have tried to follow up on several occaisions with the ADH and cannot get an answer from
them. Is there anything holding this up? Please let me know so | can follow up. | appreciate it.

Regards
Kathy Bartlett

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aguatechsys.com]
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 3:39 PM

To: 'ungerank@adeq.state.ar.us'

Subject: Permit No 4908-WR-1

Colby

Please see the attached for your reference. Let me know if there is anything further your department needs at this time
regarding this matter

Regards

Kathy Bartlett

Internal Operations Manager

Greenfield Capital Development
www.greenfieldcapitaldevelopment.com




